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New Sarepta Elementary and Willow Park School students and staff showed off their 
awesome hockey spirit for the Edmonton Oilers playoff run.



Instructors from the Leduc and Area Violence and Threat Risk Assessment (LAVTRA) 
partnership spent two days training Childrenʼs Services staff, school staff, RCMP and 
FCSS to continue the work of keeping our schools and communities safe. 



Board Chair Eckert and Trustee Steed joined the École Coloniale Estates School, School 
Council for their last meeting with principal Dr. Matthew Kierstead, who is moving on to 
a new career opportunity. 



Leduc Composite High School hosted a Division-wide trade fair on April 12. Vendors 
from companies, unions and training facilities gathered in our main gym to meet with 
high school students from across the Division. It was a fantastic success!



Our Board of Trustees is pleased to announce that Kendra Fedor, a first year, Grade One 
English teacher at École Bellevue School in Beaumont, is the Black Gold School Division 
nominee for the 2023 Edwin Parr Teacher Award! 



The Grade 7s at West Haven Public School helped out  in the school's kindergarten 
class for the day. 



New Sarepta Elementary School's Grade 5/6 Boys Floor Hockey team captured gold at 
the Black Gold Tournament at École Corinthia Park School. 



At a band fundraiser at New Sarepta Community High School, Board Chair Eckert bid 
and won the opportunity to conduct the senior band's last song that evening. 



On April 14, the Winspear Centre came alive as over 120 high school students from across the 
Division showcased their music, theatre, fim, photography,  visual and performing arts on the big 
stage at the 2023 Celebration of the Arts! 



École Beau Meadow School Choir students received Gold in their category at the Leduc Music 
Festival - congratulations! 



École Bellevue School also had success at the Beaumont Cup Floor Hockey tournament. The boys  
team won gold and the girls silver. Way to go teams!! 



The École Champs Vallée Schoolʼs Grade 5/6 girls floor hockey team won first place in the 
Beaumont Cup tournament - congratulations!



On April 12, École Dansereau Meadows School celebrated their first Fine Arts Night and had over 
350 people attend. Student artwork and live performances, along with interactive art activities 
kept everyone happy! 



Recently, the kindergarten Luchak class at Covenant Christian School had a special visit from Mr. 
McCubbing to show them all about robotics and coding. The “Botleys” were a hit and so was Mr. 
McCubbing!
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